
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

June 29, 2005 
 
 

To The Honorable Members 
of the Finance and Personnel Committee 

Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 
 

 
 

Re:   Audits of the Fire & Police Commission and the Department of Public Works  
 
 

Earlier this year Mayor Barrett announced that a best practices review of the City of 
Milwaukee Fire and Police Commission and the Department of Public Works would be 

conducted.   Private funding sources have come forward to implement these studies.  
 
The attached summary documents identify the areas that will be included in the scope of 

these best practices reviews. 


